
 ST. LUKE’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Friday 2nd October 2024 

 
 

Monday 

 

Week Commencing Monday 5th February 2024 

Woodwind Lessons 

Orchestra Club 

Year 6 Parents Anderton Centre Meeting 6.30pm in School 

 

Tuesday Safer Internet Day 

Violin/Guitar Lessons 

Year 4 Wider Opportunities Brass Lessons 

 

Wednesday 

 

Percussion/Voice Lessons 

Year 3 Swimming Lessons 

Year 3 and 4 Football Club 

 

Thursday Piano/Keyboard/Brass Lessons 

Year 5 and 6 Football Club 

 

 

Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Normal School Day 

 
Childhood Illness 

If your child has sickness or diarrohea please keep them off school for 48 hours 
following the last episode. 

Please could we remind parents to be vigilant in checking for and treating 
headlice and threadworms.  Advice and medication can be sought from your GP, 

School Nurse or Pharmacist.   It is also important that parents 
reinforce the Government hand hygiene advice to prevent the 

spread of winter germs and threadworms. 

If your child has an undiagnosed rash please could they remain 
off school until it is diagnosed and treated.  Thank you. 



St Luke’s Church Christingle Service 

Thank you to everyone who joined us in celebrating at the 
Christingle service on Sunday in St Luke’s Church. 

The service was a joyful and happy event and all the 
congregation appeared to be enjoying themselves. 

We would also like to thank everyone who has sent in donations for The 
Children’s Society.   

‘Your donations make a real difference to the lives of so many children 
and your efforts do so much to bring communities together.  Today, 

children across the country need our support more than ever.  Together 
we can share light and offer hope.  Christingle is a wonderful way to 

spread that message.’  Mark Russell, Chief Executive of The Children’s 
Society 

If you would still like to donate to The Children’s Society, 
Christingle envelopes can be returned to Church or School. 

Thank you. 



Dates For Your Dairy 

Monday 5th February — Year 6 Parents Anderton Centre Meeting 6.30pm in 
School 

Tuesday 6th February — Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 15th February —  School Discos Infants 6.00 —7.00pm and 
Juniors 7.15 — 8.15pm  

Friday 16th February — End of Half Term 3.15pm (ASC open as usual) 

Monday 26th February —  School Re- opens 

Tuesday 5th March —  Parents Afternoon/Evening 

Wednesday 6th March — Parents Evening 

Thursday 7th March — World Book Day (children can dress up as book 
characters or come to school in their own sensible weather appropriate 

clothes and shoes) 

Wednesday 13th to Friday 15th March — Year 6 Trip to the Anderton Centre 

Friday 15th March — Comic Relief Non-Uniform Day 

Monday 26th and Tuesday 27th March — Year 5+6 Healthy Relationships 
Sessions (further information to follow) 

Wednesday 27th March — Easter Worship 2.00pm 

Wednesday 27th March — Easter Bingo 6.00pm 

Thursday 28th March — Break Up for Easter 3.15pm (After School Club 
Open As Usual)  

Tuesday 9th April — School Re-opens for the Summer Term. 

 

Upcoming Sports Fixtures 

There will be a number of Sports Competitions taking place over the next 
academic year, if your child is chosen to take part in one of these 

competitions you will be notified. 

The events will take place during the school day and transport will be 
provided by school. 

Thursday 14th February — KS2 Highland Games 

Thursday 14th March — Reception Sports Festival 

Thursday 28th March —  Year 5 and 6 Netball  

Thursday 16th May — Year 5 and 6 Rounders 

Thursday 13th June — Year 5 and 6 ‘Kwick’ Cricket 

Thursday 27th June — Year 2 and 3 Football 





School Disco 

The School Discos will take place on 
Thursday 15th February in the school hall, 

all pupils are welcome to attend. 

 

The Infant Disco will start at 6.00pm and finish at 7.00pm. 

 

The Junior Disco will start at 7.15pm and finish at 8.15pm. 

 

Entry to both events will be via the main school doors on the staff car 
park. 

 

The children will leave the infant and junior disco via the hall doors on the 
infant playground where they must be collected by an adult.   

 

Entry to the Disco is £1.50 per child payable on the door — please bring 
the correct change if possible. 

 

Children can bring pocket money to spend at the tuck shop on treats, face 
paints and temporary tattoos.   

 

Please could we request that for health and safety reasons parents do not 
use the staff car park when dropping off or picking up from the discos. 

 






